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47.           Favor Hector  Ramirez

Oppose Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to bring to your attention the urgent need for the Department of 
Public Social Services to revise the In-Home Supportive Services Providers 
and Recipients Contract. 

The current contract is overly burdensome for both providers and recipients, 
leading to unnecessary delays in services and a significant financial strain on 
our department. In addition, the high costs associated with the contract are 
putting a strain on our limited resources, making it difficult to provide the 
necessary support to those in need.

I urge you to take immediate action to revise the contract in order to 
streamline the process, reduce costs, and improve the overall efficiency of 
the program. By doing so, we can ensure that our most vulnerable residents 
receive the care and support they deserve, without placing undue financial 
strain on our department.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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